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Attached is information about the
Museum of American Financial History, which is assembling an exhibit on the 70th
anniversary of mutual funds. As you can see by the memo from John Herzog, they are
looking for contributions of mutual fund artifacts and memorabilia. The Institute has no
official relationship with the Museum, or its mutual fund exhibit. However, it is my personal
feeling that this exhibit can contribute to greater public awareness about mutual funds, and
| wanted you to be aware of the opportunity to participate. L. Erick Kanter Vice President,
Public Information & Marketing
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